\ Tuesday 7th January. )

- J

Acorns
Friday 13™ December 2024

We have had a busy week in Acorns this week as we had the opportunity to watch year
1 and 2 perform their nativity on Monday. On Tuesday we enjoyed a lovely walk to St.
Mary’s Church, where the reverend told us all about the Christmas story. On
Wednesday we performed our Christmas show ‘A Santa Tale’ to our families. Myself,
Mrs. Egan and Miss. Downie are very proud of all of the Acorns for working so hard to
remember the songs and poems. We are especially proud of them for having the
confidence to stand up in front of lots of people and perform. Well done Acorns, you
were amazing!! On Thursday the children enjoyed watching the Stickman and on Friday
we finished off the week with hot chocolate and biscuits in the forest.

Foundation Stage Christmas Party

Thursday 19th December, 1:15pm to 3pm
All Acorns are invited to the party. If it is not your usual afternoon, and
you would like your child to attend please let Mrs. Jaggard know.
The children will play games and have a small snack.
We will be having a very special visitor (please don't tell the children)
Please could all children come to school in party clothes that day although
do bear in mind, that they will also be playing outside during the course of
the day so nothing too speciall
We would be very grateful if all parents could make a small donation of £1
per child towards food and prizes by Monday 16th December.

~N

Dates for your diary

We finish for the Christmas break on
Friday 20th December at 12:05pm (no lunch that day)

We look forward to welcoming the children back on

Every Child A Talker - Talking Tip
https://www.westberksecat.info/talking-tips
Slow down your rate of speech.
This will give your child more time to process what you have said and will also
encourage them to slow down when you are chatting together.

We hope you all have a lovely Christmas break!
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